
 

TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT 

 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE FOR TOTAL  SUPPLY INTERRUTION AT KOFFIFONTEIN 

You are hereby notified that the electricity to Koffiefontein will be interrupted 

 

Date:  Thursday 02 July 2020 

Time: From 09HOO – 17HOO 

 
Please note:  
 

1.  The power may be restored without warning at any time during the shutdown 
period and all installations must therefore be treated as live and extremely 
dangerous.  
 

2. There is currently a project in Koffiefontein to upgrade and strengthen the 
switching station. 

 
 

3.  The shutdown is needed to do the necessary cable terminations and 
installations of new equipment (Switchgear). We apologise for any 
inconvenience caused.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Yours Respectfully, 

 

______________ 

MRS. D.G Tsikang 

Director Technical Service 

053 3300 234 

Privaatsak/Private Bag X3                 FOON/PHONE:(053)330 - 0200   
KOFFIEFONTEIN                   FAKS/FAX :( O53) 205 - 0144   
9986                     E - mail:letse@mweb.co.za   
                      
  
  

  


